

August 24, 2020

Product Improvement Notice - Baggage door lock and latch o-rings

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised, as part of our continued efforts in product improvement, LCI intends to add an o-ring to baggage door latches and locks.

The o-ring is intended to add extra protection against moisture. There is no change in fit, form, function or installation with the new o-ring. There is no price change and no part number change. The change will be made on a running basis, starting the first week of September.



New o-ring



Current- Example of lock, no o-ring



New - Example of latch, with o-ring

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCI representative. We value and appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon

Product Manager c: 269.832.6800 smckinnon@lci1.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

- 1. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no part number change.
- 2. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.
- **3.** Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the locks and latches are interchangeable.
- **4. Does the customer need to replace inventory?** No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting the first week of September.